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Cayce Historical Museum Commission October 5, 2022, Meeting 

Minutes 
The October 5, 2022, meeting of the Cayce Historical Museum Commission (CHMC) was held in the Cayce 

Visitors Center. The meeting was convened at 5:06 by Chair Archie Moore. The following individuals 

attended the meeting:  

Name Status 

Archie Moore Chair 

Mary Sharpe Vice Chair – absent, excused 

James Stewart Secretary 

A.G. Dantzler Commissioner 

Charlita Earle Commissioner 

Pamela Sulton Commissioner 

Garrett Creasman Commissioner 

David Brinkman Commissioner 

Marcy Hayden Commissioner 

Andy Thomas Cayce Museum Curator 

Michael Conley City of Cayce Assistant City Manager 

Upcoming Events: 

11/22 Museum Decorating Party 

12/1 Cayce Drive-Thru 

12/3 Christmas Traditions 

Invocation: Commissioner Dantzler 

Action Items: 

September Meeting Minutes:  

The Commission reviewed the previous meeting minutes. Commissioner Sulton motioned that 

the meeting minutes be accepted with no revisions.  Commissioner Earle seconded the motion, 

and the minutes were approved by unanimous vote. 

Museum Staff Report 

Genesis Studios is making progress on a demo reel for soliciting donations for the AR/VR 

project.  The city approved the Museum’s accommodation tax requests.  These requests include 

funding to repair the kitchen roof and pay for the new African American exhibit.  The exhibit 

will have a programmable display, a gas pump from an African American owned gas station and 

around 20 loan objects from the community.  Ms. Lumsden is revising the Confederate Bill 

exhibit.  Mr. Thomas is looking over plans to update the Museum’s insurance policy.  A group of 

reenactors also sought permission to use museum grounds for one of their upcoming events. The 

independent collections care audit will be available for the November meeting.  

The commission decided to pass on the opportunity to purchase a collection of Native American 

projectile points and ephemera.  The collection had no provenance, and the museum already has 

many examples of the objects found in therein.  Commissioner Sulton motioned to decline the 

ITEM V. A. 



Page 2 of 2 

 

purchase.  Commissioner Hayden seconded the motion, which received unanimous support from 

the commissioners.   

Christmas Events 

The remainder of the meeting was focused on organizing participants for the Christmas Open 

House. Chair Moore and Mr. Thomas ran down the list of confirmed participants and the rest of 

the commissioners got set up for the 6:00 meeting with volunteers.  A Christmas decorating party 

will be held on November 22.   

 

With no other business on the meeting agenda, Commissioner Stewart motioned to adjourn the 

meeting.  Commissioner Earle seconded the motion and the Commission voted unanimously to 

adjourn the meeting at  

6:00 PM. 


